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ITIC Members requiring general information about the Ebola virus are advised to visit the Ebola 
resources page on the UK P&I Club website (http://www.ukpandi.com/loss-prevention/current-
claims-ebola-virus/).  
 
The information on the website has been collated from a collection of internal and external 
sources and includes worldwide port advice, contractual and practical advice, including what 
should be done if a crew member is found to have Ebola. 
 
If Members need advice in relation to a specific issue they should contact their usual ITIC 
account executive. 
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